
 

 

 
 
 
 
20 September 2024 
 
Dear Year 10 Parents/Carers, 
 
As we embark on this new academic year, we would like to invite you to our Year	10	Settling	
In	Evening, taking place on Wednesday,	25	September	2024 between 6.00pm	‐	6.45pm. 
This meeting will be held in the school hall, and will give you the first opportunity to meet key 
members of staff, including members of the Senior Leadership Team (SLT), the wider pastoral 
team including Miss O Leary, your child’s Progress Leader. 
 
Transitioning to year 10 is a significant milestone for your child, and we understand it can also 
be an exciting and sometimes challenging time for students as they begin and adjust to new 
courses with different demands on their time.   This meeting is designed to provide you with 
important information about the year ahead, what this will include and how you can support 
your child at home.  
 
During the session, we will discuss: 
 

 Year 10 key dates  
 The school’s expectations, routines, and support systems in place to ensure their well-

being. 
 Practical advice on how you can support your child in their new courses. 

 
We strongly urge you to attend this meeting, as it is a vital opportunity to establish a strong 
partnership between home and school from the very start. Working together will ensure that 
your child receives the best possible support in this important phase of their education. 
 
If you are unable to attend, but would still like to speak with your child’s form tutor or a 
member of the team, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and working together to support your child’s success. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C. Avison 
Assistant Principal 


